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Townsend, Erle

From: Brian Adams <badams1863@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 7:46 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Mandating all electric vehicles is a fool’s errand. The cost of each vehicle is prohibitive for the average Mainer. The latest 

storm highlights our vulnerable infrastructure. I once owned a gas/electric hybrid. That was a great vehicle. Your 

mandate will kill Maines business and farming communities.  

We do not want any part of Governor Mills dream of turning Maine into California. 

Brian Adams 

Wiscasset  


